
A discussion about the future of St John's, Little Wilbraham
chaired by the Archdeacon of Cambridge. The evening will

include a presentation about the current situation and some
options for the future, with plenty of time for questions and

general discussion. All welcome



We would like everyone to have the opportunity to have
their say so please fill in a survey and leave it in the box in
the church porch or in Twelve by Thursday 6th October.
Surveys can be collected from the church porch ,from

Twelve (Fulbourn)  or found online at
 https://forms.office.com/r/C6wK3vseuX 

Public Meeting 
about the future of the parish church




Tuesday 11th October at 7.30pm
in St John's, Little Wilbraham




https://forms.office.com/r/C6wK3vseuX

